
 

 

ACAAGATGCCATTGTCCCCCGGCCTCCTGCTGCTGCTGCTCTCCGGGG
CCACGGCCACCGCTGCCCTGCCCCTGGAGGGTGGCCCCACCATGCTG  

Year 3 Science Club – Spring 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 3 children, 
 

Science Club for Year 3 will return in the spring term after a successful autumn term.  
 
I have been teaching at Wallace Fields for over ten years, voluntary school-time sessions and science 
and Spanish clubs. I will continue supporting my daughter to run the Year 3 Science Club voluntarily; she 
is a former pupil who in the past two years has organized a successful science enrichment day for the 
whole school. 
 

It will take place in 3D on Tuesday after school, 15:30 to 16:30, for 8 weeks starting on January 23rd. To 
cover the cost, a voluntary contribution of £15.00 per child will be used to buy the materials needed for 
the experiments.  
 
To book a place, please send your contribution and email their details by Friday 5th January. 
 
On-line payment to L Hernandez Ortiz  

account number: 13617521 

sort code: 20-29-90  

ref: WFJS + your child’s class and surname 

amount to pay: £15.00 

 
Otherwise, please hand cash or cheque to the 

school office with your child’s name and e-mail 

me their details. 

 E-mail: 

• their name 

• class 

• medical conditions, dietary restrictions and/or allergies 

• the names of those who will pick them up 

• if photos and videos can/cannot be taken – to be shown 
only at WFJS 

• your name 

• your emergency contact number 

 

If your child has previously joined the club, e-mail me their name and class only, unless any other details 

have changed 

 

PLEASE NOTE there are only 12 places available.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

Lorena Hernández  

spanish.science@pobroadband.co.uk 


